Hampton Court Palace Florilegium Society (HCPFS)


Information for Potential New Members
Our prestigious, vital and creative society will be selecting for new members at our October meeting, at Hampton Court Palace (HCP).
This is the same day as the Florilegium members  submit their pictures for selection to the archive, so that you can meet and chat to current members and see  our  finished work. Each member submits one painting a year.
Our  aim, as a Society, is to paint botanically accurate pictures of plants growing at Hampton Court Palace, originally  with special reference to the Queen Mary Exotic Collection, but now including plants of the Glasshouses, Historic Kitchen Gardens, Home Park and Gardens. 

 Our completed pictures are rigorously judged by at least 2 RHS judges, a botanist from the Chelsea Physic Garden Florilegium, the Conservator, the Gardeners and the Estates Office Staff  all of whom  provide  useful feedback for each picture submitted. The gardeners provide plant samples to be colour matched and compared to our pictures for accuracy at the Selection Panel meeting after Submission.

Criteria for Membership.

If you are interested in applying for membership and feel that you satisfy our criteria for membership of HCPFS, we would need to see your portfolio of at least 6 pictures, at the October meeting, to ensure that any new members are able to maintain at least the ECG/ Chelsea School Diploma standard required. As we are a small select society with a limited membership, constrained by room size and the Palace, we also expect new members to be willing to take a full and active part in the Society and to be willing to join the committee and take office after they have found their feet in the first year or so.

Although we are unusual in that we relinquish our copyright on our archive pictures , to Hampton Court Palace,  we are very privileged to have the support of the Palace Staff and access to the Palace,  gardens and greenhouses,  and rooms for our monthly meetings. 
Our pictures are professionally recorded, conserved and stored in the HCP archive for posterity which guarantees that our legacy will live on long after we are gone. We are valued by the Palace and have added prestige and are given opportunities in the botanical art world by being members of the Florilegium.  A selection of our 200+ archive pictures are continuously on display in the Director’s Office.
Any further details and the archive gallery are on our website: 

 http://florilegium-at-hamptoncourtpalace.co.uk/ 
Making an Application.

Should you feel that you fulfil our criteria and still wish to apply for membership, please send details of your experience and qualifications and aims  and 2-3 good quality digital images of your work (for pre-selection purposes only) using the website contact email form.
We will then short-list. Suitable  candidates will be invited to the October Meeting with their Portfolios for final selection for Membership. 

We look forward to welcoming you.

